VIRGINIA:
IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF THE COUNTY OF HENRICO m 23 _
IN RE: ELECTION DAY HOLIDAY- CLERK’S OFFICE OPERATION | 5/2/

The Court finds that Election Day is a state holiday as defined by §2.2-3300 of the Code of Virginia.

Pursuant to §17.1-207, the clerk’s office of every court is open for business except on Saturday, Sunday, and on the days
provided for in §2.2-3300. Pursuant to the above authority, the Henrico County Circuit Court Clerk’s Office will be
closed for ordinary business on November 7, 2023.

The Court finds that even though Election Day is a state holiday, it may be necessary for the Court to conduct
election related business. The Court ORDERS that the Henrico Circuit Court Clerk’s Office be available to receive election
related filings until 9:00 pm on Election Day.

Anyone needing to file any pleading related to an election issue should contact the Clerk’s Office at:

circuitcourtclerkinformation@henrico.us for further direction. Only election related issues will be addressed on

Election Day. The Court will determine if a hearing is necessary. Any hearing will be conducted as promptly as possible.
Normal filings will not be accepted.

The Clerk of the Court is Ordered to post a copy of this Order on the Court’s website at: www.henrico.us/clerk

and on the front door of the Courthouse.
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